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On Tuesday, June 9, the U.S. Department of the Treasury announced that 10 of the
largest U.S. financial institutions participating in the Capital Purchase Program (CPP)
have met the requirements for repayment established by the primary federal banking
supervisors. Following consultation with the primary banking supervisor of each
institution, Treasury has notified the institutions that they are now eligible to complete
the repayment process. If these firms choose to do so, Treasury will receive $68 billion
in repayment proceeds.

Combined with repayments received to date from other institutions, Treasury will have
received approximately $70 billion in repayments from CPP participants. More than 600 banks across the country have participated in the
CPP, representing $199 billion in investments.
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